
From: ray northway.  
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 4:48 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm reference 22873 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Can you please add my support to the application above, which is for a premises 

licence to enable Awberry Farm Barn -22873 to function as a wedding venue able to 
sell alcohol.  
 

I believe that for this venue and for its future viability, it is essential to have the 
means to be able to serve guests alcohol. I do not think by doing so will have a 

negative impact on the village and surrounding area. The owners are familiar with 
the running of a public house and B and B they also own next to this site and are 
perfectly capable of preventing any possible form of nuisance along with ensuring at 

all times the safety and welfare of all guests and neighbours alike. 
 

I believe that the owners of Awberry Farm will ensure that all the conditions attached 
to this licence will be strictly adhered to and they will uphold all licencing objectives. 
The premises is therefore unlikely to give rise to any issues regarding crime of any 

kind and public safety etc. The application already has many enforceable conditions 
attached to it relating to noise etc, and the noise limiter along with noise monitoring 

should significantly mitigate any concerns around public nuisance. 
 
I confirm that I am a Beenham resident and have been since 1998.  

 
Regards 

 
Ray Northway 
(redacted),  

Webbs Lane,  
Beenham.  

RG7 5 
 
 

 
 


